
Justice Minister Yamashita receives a courtesy visit from the honorable 
members of the parliament of the Union of Myanmar on November 21, 
2018.  

On Friday, November 21, 2018 Justice Minister Yamashita received a 
courtesy visit from Members of Parliament, the Hon. Ms. Nwe Nwe Aung, 
member of the Amyotha Hluttaw (House of Nationalities) and the Hon. Mr. 
Myo Htet Win, member of the Pyithu Hluttaw (House of Representatives). 
An overview is as follows.  

Minister Yamashita welcomed the honorable Members of Parliament 
and stated that he would like to further enhance cooperation in legal affairs 
between the two countries. 

 

The Hon. Ms. New New Aung (left), Minister Yamashita (center), and 
the Hon. Mr. Myo Htet Win (right) 

 
The Hon. Ms. New Nwe Aung, in return, expressed her appreciation 

for Japan’s ongoing legal technical assistance, and stated that she would also 
like to further strengthen the cooperative relationship between the two 
countries in legal affairs. 

 
Minister Yamashita (left) at the meeting 


